Page 1 of 2

Attached are some photos from today.



Thanks Gary



On Mar 27, 2018, at 9:52 AM, Robert Parsons

RECEIVED AT BF MEETING ON 3-27-18

Sybmithed by Rob Parsons (BF-137)

K A D A DOE Smic J A



robert.parsons@co.maui.hi.us>

wrote:

Mahalo Gary. Have a terrific Tuesday.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 27, 2018, at 9:04 AM, Gary Ambrose < Gary.Ambrose@co.maui.hi.us > wrote:

Aloha Rob,

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend the Council meeting this afternoon due to a previous commitment I have to attend today and Troy is out sick. Fortunately Troy put together an estimate for the Ka'ae road project. I believe you will focus on the material estimate and not the labor force cost. This should be a 2 day project, starting with prep and fill, then ending with Slurry treatment the following day. Attached is the work order estimate for Ka'ae project. If you have any other concerns, I will be available until 1pm.

Thanks Gary

Gary L. Ambrose DPW Highways Division Wailuku District Supervisor 1827 Kaohu Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

(808) 344-7769 Gary.Ambrose@mauicounty.gov

<scandocs@co.maui.hi.us\_20180327\_072224.pdf>